
Highway 79 Corridor Authority 
Invitations to Bid 

• Request for Qualification for General Management Services, RFQ 22-1 
• Request for Proposals for Continuing Grant Writing & Grant Program Administration 

Services, RFP 2022-1 

To download the bid packages, please visit the Highway 79 Corridor Authority’s website.  If you 
have any questions or would like additional information, please contact Tammy Peters at 
tpeters@govserv.com or at 850.681.3717. 

https://www.79project.com/
mailto:tpeters@govserv.com

